Sara Greenwood
March 11, 2015
Opposition to HB 2373

To Whom It May Concern,

| am submitting my testimony to go before today’s committee hearing to express my deepest
concern for the fair and critical need to keep renewable energy resources in our great state of
Kansas! It is not only good business sense, but it is essential to secure the long-term needs of
our states energy supply, employment growth and both environmental and human health. | am
specifically concerned about the influence of Koch Industries (and others) who are working to
repeal bills SB’s 253 and 257 and HB’s 2373, 2396 and 2401. It is not in any Kansan’s best
interest to repeal clean energy and push businesses and jobs out of our state. Our state has
made these modest advancements and we cannot afford to loose them. Please think of our
future generations.

Thank you,

Sara Greenwood, LEED-AP BD+C
Principal
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